
From: D Conrad
To: Yilma, Haimanot; Haimanot Yilma (H_yilma@yahoo.com)
Cc: Jamerson, Kellee; Withrow, Randy
Subject: Re: Transmittal of letter to the THPOs for the proposed Dewey-Burdock Project
Date: Monday, February 11, 2013 2:00:08 PM

Thank you for the invitation for the TCP.
We will consider the project.
 
Darlene Conrad, THPO
Northern Arapaho
Tribal Historic Preservation Office
Mailing address: P.O. Box 396, Ft. Washakie, WY 82514
PH: 307-856-1628 | FAX: 307-856-4611
 

From: "Yilma, Haimanot" <Haimanot.Yilma@nrc.gov>
To: "Haimanot Yilma (H_yilma@yahoo.com)" <H_yilma@yahoo.com> 
Cc: "Jamerson, Kellee" <Kellee.Jamerson@nrc.gov>; "'Withrow, Randy'
(rwithrow@louisberger.com)" <rwithrow@louisberger.com> 
Sent: Friday, February 8, 2013 12:53 PM
Subject: Transmittal of letter to the THPOs for the proposed Dewey-Burdock Project

Dear Tribal Historic Preservation Officers:
 
Please find attached a letter inviting the Tribes to participate in an upcoming field survey
to identify Properties of Religious and Cultural Significance that maybe affected by the
proposed Dewey-Burdock project.  The NRC staff will also mail this letter to each Tribal
President or Chair with a cc to the THPOs.  
 
If you have any questions regarding this email or its content, please contact Mr.
Randy Withrow or myself.
 
Thank you,
 
 
Haimanot Yilma
Project Manager
FSME/DWMEP/EPPAD/ERB
U.S Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Phone: 301-415-8029
email: haimanot.yilma@nrc.gov
Mail Stop : T8F05
 
Randy Withrow
Sr. Program Manager | Cultural Resources
The Louis Berger Group, Inc.
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900 50th Street | Marion, IA 52302
Office: 319.373.3043, ext. 3035
Cell: 515.441.6497
 


